Kenai Peninsula Borough Assessing Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor

FROM: Tom Anderson, Director of Assessing

DATE: March 13, 2018

RE: Certification of the 2017 Real Property Supplemental Assessment Roll

This memorandum is a correction to the original dated March 7, 2018.

The undersigned, duly qualified and appointed Assessor of the Kenai Peninsula Borough, does hereby certify that the following is the total valuation contained in the 2017 Real Property Supplemental Assessment Roll as of March 7, 2018.

The <u>total assessed</u> value for the Kenai Peninsula Borough, including all properties on the assessment roll is as follows:

TOTAL SUPPLEMENTAL REAL PROPERTY

\$5,177,400

The total taxable amount for the Kenai Peninsula Borough is as follows:

TOTAL SUPPLEMENTAL REAL PROPERTY

\$5,151,100

Tom Anderson, Director of Assessing